
 

No.AIRBSNLEWA/CMD BSNL/ RSTC /2019-2020/       Dated:09.05.2020 
 
To  
 
Shri P K Purwar ji 
CMD BSNL 
New Delhi-110001 
 
Sub: Extension of RSTC of retired employees upto 30-6-2020. 
 
Ref: Our earlier letter dated 31-3-2020. 
 
 
Respected Sir,  
 

We would like to bring your kind notice that as per the rules the employees of 

BSNL can retain his RSTC upto two months from date of retirement and within which the 

same has to be converted to concessinal category. But for the said conversion issuance of 

PPO is a mandatory requirement. 

Now due to present lockdown from 23rd March,2020 neither the PPOs are issued 

nor the employees could complete the formalities for said conversion. As a result the two 

months grace period has expired for those who retired from 31st January, 2020onwards and 

now they have started getting telephone bill including rentals like normal customers.  

We would, therefore, request your good self to kindly again extend the validity of 

their RSTC upto 30th June 2020 for those who has retired till April 2020. 

 

With kind regards, 

Yours Sincerely 
 

(Prahlad Rai) 
                  GS, AIRBSNLEWA 
 
Copy to:  
 1. Shri Arvind Vadnerker, Director (HR) BSNL Board, New Delhi              
 2.Shri Ashutosh Gupta, GM(Admin) BSNL CO New Delhi 
 
 


